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A Note of Thanks from the JHS German Exchange Group 

 
Thanks to the German Exchange students and their families, Sandy Wehr, and Mr. Dan Otto for all your 

help during Strassenfest.  Also a special thanks to Andrea and Brian Gehlhausen and Sarah and Matt Hulse 

for being Co-Chairs of the Information Booth. 

 

Each of the students volunteered to be Fritz, Fraulein, or Friend of Fritz throughout the Strassenfest, 

including the parade.  Also, each family was asked to work a shift in the Information Booth, including setting 

up and tearing it down.  We were challenged with a smaller crew which meant longer shifts, but everyone 

stepped up and helped out.  Mr. Otto even jumped in for multiple shifts. 

 

Thanks to the Strassenfest Committee for making a donation to the Exchange Program for volunteering 

and working the booth.  The students and their families did a great job selling souvenirs and helping 

Strassenfest guests with a wide variety of questions! 

 

Abby Troutman 

2023 Strassenfest Booth Chairman 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Booth Set Up Crew 
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